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22 September 2022 

Mr Harry Peterson  
fyi-request-19806-19a3f4c5@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Mr Peterson 

I refer to your request of 24 August 2022, transferred to Oranga Tamariki—Ministry for 
Children (Oranga Tamariki) by the Cabinet Office, requesting the following information 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

• “All documents and Cabinet papers mentioning Whangārei in relation to
infrastructure and health funding decisions from the date beginning October
2017”

We have searched through our records and can confirm that Oranga Tamariki do not 
have any documents or Cabinet papers relating to your request. Therefore, we are 
refusing your request under 18(e) of the Act, as the requested information does not 
exist. 

I understand that your request was also transferred to a number of other Ministries and 
trust you will obtain information from those entities to meet your request. 

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact 
OIA_Requests@ot.govt.nz.  

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to 
review this decision. Information about this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 0800 802 602.  

Nāku noa, nā 

Nicole Barker  
Head of Infrastructure, People Culture and Enabling Services 
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